

Breckon Hill Primary School Y3 Newsletter

Contact us: contact@breckonhillprimary.co.uk

contact us. contact@breckommprimary.co.ui

01642 243044 breckonhillprimary.co.uk



Autumn



Welcome to Year 3!

We are delighted to be back in school doing what we love! The Year 3 teachers are Mr Towers, Mr Cochrane, Miss Gates and Miss Abulafia. Mrs Peel, the team leader will also be working with some of the children. We have had a lovely start to the term introducing our new topic, The Savage Stone Age. Any questions, please speak to us at home time on the yard or contact the office who will be happy to help. We look forward to working with you and your children this year.

Water bottles: Children may bring a water bottle to school. They will take it home to be washed and refilled daily.

Learning Topic:

Our topic is....Who first lived in Britain and what was it like?

The children will be learning about what life was like for the first people to live in Britain. The children will learn how our knowledge from the past is constructed from a range of sources e.g. cave paintings, fossils etc. They will use this information to learn about how early humans hunted and gathered their own food, built their own houses, and how they lived. We are going fossil hunting to the beach this September!

PE Kit:

A plain white t-shirt, black shorts/leggings and suitable PE shoes are needed please. Children may come to school in their kits on PE days.

Our class PE sessions are:

Mr Towers- Wednesday and Thursday
Mr Cochrane- Wednesday and Thursday
Miss Gates/Abulafia - Wednesday and Thursday

Children have been provided with an individually labelled PE bag.

Reading Books:

Your child will be bringing their reading books home as usual. Please continue to read at home with your child as much as possible and sign their reading record. Their book and reading record need to be in school every day.

How parents can help:

Please ensure that your child attends regularly and on time, so that we can make the most of every day. Help your child with their times tables each night and if possible, listen to them read each night. Thank you for your support.

